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Invitation letter for Sujay Bandyopadhyay, 
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Dear Sujay, 

I am very pleased to invite you to attend the summer school on Dates and Rates 
of Change in the Quaternary, which will take place in Blankenheim, (near Cologne, 
Germany) from 21st to 27th August, 2016.  

(If it helps facilitate your travel arrangements, you can arrive up to two days 
earlier (from 19th August 2016) and stay in Germany for the period after the 
summer school during which you have a valid visa at your own expense. You 
would need to make your own arrangements, e.g. for accommodation.) 

You have been selected from an international field of applicants on the basis of 
your motivation and qualifications. We think that you will contribute significantly 
to the success of this international event.  

The summer school is organised by the Graduate School of Geosciences (GSGS), 
University of Cologne, and convened by Prof. Dr. Tibor Dunai and Dr. Georgina 
King (both University of Cologne). I, the undersigned, guarantee that the complete 
costs of your stay (board and lodging) in  

Youth Hostel Burg Blankenheim 
Burg 1 
53945 Blankenheim 
Germany 

for the duration of the summer school (21st to 27th August, 2016) will be covered 
by GSGS funds. Apart from that, we offer you a Summer School Travel Grant of 
550€ towards your travel expenses. 

We look forward to your participation in the summer school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Karin Boessenkool


